
Pacific Oral Health 
Scholarships 2017–2019

Are you a Pasifika student keen on 
a career as a dental therapist in the 
Greater Wellington region? 

Apply now for an Oral Health Scholarship and 
study at the University of Otago next year.  The 
scholarships offer financial and career support to 
help you complete your studies and begin your 
career as a dental therapist.  Applications close  
23 September 2016.

Application form and guidelines can be found 
on www.huttvalleydhb.org.nz or contact Hutt 
Valley DHB’s Pacific Health Unit on 04 570 9247 
for more information.


